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Scientists from UMD and around the world are uncovering a
new understanding of the universe through the study of
gravitational waves with LIGO, the Laser Interferometer
Gravitational-Wave Observatory. Join us for our presentation on
the latest discoveries, physics demonstrations, and answers to
all your questions as we explore the physics of gravitational
waves.

An artist’s impression of two merging black holes. (Courtesy: NASA)

The University of Maryland Physics is Phun Program
proudly presents

Catch the Gravitational Wave!

http://physicsworld.com/cws/article/news/2016/feb/11/ligo-detects-first-ever-gravitational-waves-from-two-merging-black-holes

